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Senator Phillips Attends Kiwanis International Of Manhasset And

Port Washington's 60th Annual Pancake Breakfast
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Senator Elaine Phillips recently attended the Kiwanis International of Manhasset and Port

Washington Club’s 60th annual Pancake Breakfast.

“Thank you to all those who worked hard to put together this great annual event. It was
wonderful to see the community come together to support such a great cause,” Senator

Elaine Phillips said.
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